Book Share program subcommittee meeting 4/30/24 via Zoom

Minutes

Attending Bekah, Heather & Emily

- All current books have been labeled and are in the Library Conference Room
- Bring the program to the next support group meeting to get collaboration.
- Bekah got in touch with Robin Snow at Timber Pointe to confirm pick up in June
- Currently three programs participating:
 - o Interest from Ascot Park Senior Living to participate in program— Heather will contact
 - o Potentially four programs
- Boys Scouts will start with transferring books in June
 - o Can they pick up and return to library first weekend in June
 - o Bins will be refreshed and then sent back out the following weekend
 - Can Scouts do both weekends?
 - If not, Heather will pick up and get refreshed before the first Sat so that Scouts can distribute that day.
- Schedule for program:
 - o Four bins, transfer by Scouts every three months on first Saturday
 - o Get new books at the Book Sale each year.
 - o Bring all the bins to the library to refresh in April
 - Send out again, repeat three month program
- Emily will create a "date slip" to keep with each box
- Adhere clear holder to bins
- Have a document that has table to write:
 - o date dropped off and institution dropped off
 - Anticipated pick-up date